
Public Notice of a Public Comment and Review Period 

The Georgia Department of Human Services, Georgia Department of Transportation and SGRC announces 
its proposed Fiscal Year goal of 40.77% for transportation oriented Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
(DBE) participation for Fiscal Years 2022-2024. A description and complete details are available for 30 days 
from the date of this publication for review during regular business hours, Monday-Friday, 8:30 a.m. until 
5:00 p.m. at the principal office of the SGRC (1937 Carlton Adams Drive, Valdosta, GA 31601) and on the 
SGRC website at www.sgrc.us. SGRC will accept written comments on these goals and DBE program for 
45 days from the date of this publication. Comments should be sent to Corey Hull, 1937 Carlton Adams 
Dr., Valdosta, GA 31601 or chull@sgrc.us. 

For more information please call Corey Hull, MPO Coordinator at 229-333-5277. 


